
 

 
Denver Health’s Participation in the  

Making Care Primary (MCP) Model Is Ending 
 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is terminating the Making 
Care Primary (MCP) Model for all participants effective June 30, 2025. 
Beneficiary Engagement Incentive(s) and Benefit Enhancements related to the 
MCP Model will end on this date.  We want to reassure you that, despite this 
change, the quality of care you receive at our practice will remain consistent and 
unchanged. 
 
Please note, the conclusion of our participation in the MCP Model will not result 
in a change in your Medicare benefits. Your doctor may continue to recommend 
that you see particular doctors for your specific health needs, but it is always your 
choice which doctors you use or hospital you visit. You continue to have the right 
to use or visit any doctor or hospital that accepts Medicare, at any time. 
 

Questions? 
If you have questions or concerns, you can call your clinic or bring it up at your 
next appointment. 
 
For general questions regarding the MCP Model, please visit: 
https://www.cms.gov/priorities/innovation/innovation-models/making-care-primary  
 
For Information regarding your Medicare benefits, please contact Medicare 
directly at 1-800-MEDICARE. 
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